

OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER

PROVINCE OF QUEBEC

Quebec, April 30th, 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., Principal,

McGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th instant, regarding the school for teachers at Macdonald College.

I will take up this matter at once with the Hon. Mr. David, and inform you of the decision arrived at.

grants to Catholic Normal Schools, I may state that no grant to any particular school has been increased, but the general estimates had to be increased on additional account of the two normal schools that have been opened.

Yours sincerely,

Ma. Jaschman.